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Executive Board Meeting

Thursday, January 19, 2017

Levin Simes LLP 

44 Montgomery St. 32nd Floor

San Francisco

In attendance: Jaye Lapachet (Outgoing Past-President); Hilary Schiraldi (Past-President); Kendra Levine (President); Sarah Cook (President-Elect); Craig Cruz (Outgoing Programs Chair); Belinda Beardt (Assistant Director, Programs); Claressa Mazzetti (Secretary)

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m.

The minutes from the September 2016 Executive Board meeting were approved.

The 2017 schedule for meetings has been set. The Executive Board meetings will begin at 5:30 p.m. and the Advisory Council meetings will begin at 6:30 p.m. Meetings will be held at Levin Simes, LLP, 44 Montgomery St, 32nd Floor, San Francisco.

· Wednesday, March 15, 2017 – Executive Board (5:30 p.m.), Advisory Council (6:30 p.m.)

· Wednesday, May 17, 2017 – Executive Board (5:30 p.m.)

· Wednesday, July 19, 2017 – Executive Board (5:30 p.m.)

· Wednesday, September 20, 2017 - Executive Board (5:30 p.m.), Advisory Council (6:30 p.m.)

· Wednesday, November 15, 2017: Executive Board (5:30 p.m.)
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 Hilary will send a calendar invite for the upcoming meetings.
President’s Report (Hilary and Kendra)

Hilary is still waiting to receive some outstanding committee reports.
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 Hilary will update the governing documents.
Kendra discussed SLA-SV merger.
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   Kendra is drafting a proposal for the SLA-SV merger.

Budget Report (Sarah for John)

The 2017 budget has been approved pending any changes by committee chairs. The deadline to submit changes is January 31, 2017.
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 Kendra will e-mail committee chairs regarding 2017 budget approval.
Programs Report (Craig)

Professional Development event hosted by Marlene will be on February 3. 

There will not be a Government Relations event this year.

Joint Baynet/SF SLA event will probably be held in the fall. Baynet is planning the event this year.

SLA-SF will host a joint meeting with SLA-SV this year. 
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During the first week of March, Belinda will contact Hilary and Heather to receive details pertaining to organizing neighborhood dinners.
Membership Report (Kendra)

Currently, the SLA-SF membership is at 220. Six new members joined this month, and a couple of new members joined last month.

Past President’s Report (Jaye)

Anne did a great job working on chapter awards.
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Hilary will put out a call for conference stipends.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Claressa Mazzetti

SF-SLA Secretary
